
 

Newsletter 

Week 28                                                                                                      Friday 17th May 

Monday 20th May Class 5 brass lesson  

Tuesday 21st  May Music lessons: Keyboard and Woodwind 

After School: Cricket  

Wednesday 22nd  May Music lessons: Violin 

After School: Mad Science 

Thursday 23rd  May Music lessons: Guitar 

After School: Athletics and Beatlets 

Friday 24th May Medequip 4 kids – dress up day (see below) 

Swimming lessons Class 4 

School closes for the May half term holiday and 

reopens on Monday 3rd June. 

 

 

 

Attendance Trophy 

This week’s winners are Class 5 with 98.75% attendance. 

Class 1– 92.76% 

Class 2 – 94.29% 

Class 3 – 95.81% 

Class 4 – 95.5% 

Average class attendance this week is 95.4% 

Attendance is a collective responsibility. Parents have a statutory duty to ensure that their children 

are attending school regularly. 

 

 

                                                            

 



 

 

Park Run 

 

Don’t forget that there is a junior park run every Sunday at Milnrow Park from 9.00am. You 

can register for the park run at parkrun.com. The event is for 4-14 year olds – but adults can 

run too. 

 

 

 

Hugo enjoying the Park Run. 

 

  

MedeQuip4Kids 

 

MedEquip4Kids is a children’s charity raising money to provide paediatric medical 

equipment and facilities for hospitals and community health teams. To show our support for 

this invaluable charity, we are holding a dress-up day on Friday 24th May. The theme is: 

Nurses, Doctors and Patients. We are hoping to go on a whole school walk in the afternoon 

(weather permitting). More information about the charity can be found on their website.  

 

All children have been given an envelope to collect money for the charity 

‘MedEquip4Kids’. These envelopes should be returned to school on Friday 24th May. 

 

 

 



 

Warm Weather 

 

Children can bring sun hats and sun cream (labelled with their name) to school to protect 

them from the sun. Children must not share sun cream with their friends due to allergies. If 

your child does not have a school water bottle, please provide them with one as it is 

important that children stay hydrated in warm weather. 

 

Children who suffer from hay fever, can bring their medication to school – however, this 

must be kept in the school office and a medical form needs to be filled in. Children who 

suffer from hay fever can bring sunglasses to school to wear – but this needs to be with prior 

arrangement with the class teacher or office staff as we don’t won’t sunglasses to go 

missing or get broken. 

 

Children can also wear grey shorts or a blue checked dress if they wish. However, please 

don’t send your child to school in open toed sandals as we find that children are more 

prone to injury on the playground. 

 

 

Dinner Orders 

Please remember to order school dinners for next week by midnight on Sunday. Thank you. 

 

Afternoon Tea 

 

Children attending the afternoon tea may bring a change of clothes on the day.  Please 

put the clothes in a bag labelled with your child’s name.  Thank you. 

 

Parents’ Association 

 

The next Parents’ Association meeting will be held in school on Monday 3rd June at 3.30pm. 


